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Property key:

Property description:

Notice of Determination of STAR Exemption Ineligibility
We recently sent you a letter advising you to register for the Basic School Tax Relief (STAR) property tax 
exemption. Our records indicate that you have not yet registered. 

Even if you are already receiving the Basic STAR exemption, you are required by state law to register your 
property with the Tax Department. This allows the Tax Department to verify that you continue to meet the 
eligibility criteria. 

Since you have not yet registered, we cannot verify that you are eligible to receive the Basic STAR exemption. 
Therefore, we must deny the Basic STAR exemption for your property. 

You can still register to keep your exemption
We know how important the STAR exemption is to homeowners. Our goal is to ensure that every eligible 
homeowner receives it. If you register within 45 days of the date of this letter, the Tax Department will review 
your eligibility, and you will receive the STAR benefit you are entitled to for as long as you continue to qualify. 

To learn more and to register, visit our website (search: STAR). Select I received a letter advising me to register 
for the STAR exemption (Form RP-425-BR) and follow the instructions on the page. 

Important: As part of the registration process, we will ask you for a property key.

Use this key:

If you do not register

You have the right to protest this determination by filing Form RP-425-SB, Application for State Board Review 
of Tax Department Determination of STAR Exemption Ineligibility, available on our website (search: 425sb).

If you wish to protest this notice, you must file Form RP-425-SB within forty-five (45) days from the date of 
this notice.
Note: The State Board is unable to verify your eligibility for the Basic STAR exemption. If you register within 
45 days of the date on this letter, we will promptly verify your eligibility and, if you are found to be eligible, we 
will restore your Basic STAR exemption. You will continue to receive the STAR exemption for as long as you 
qualify.  

Questions?
–	 Visit our website (search: STAR)
–	 Call the New York State Tax Department (not your local assessor) at 518-457-2036 weekdays 

between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.


